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Greetings,

I'm writing to strongly object to this planning application. This is the 2nd
time that Mr Kirk submit this application. The first one was submitted in 2018 and was rejected by Camden on
March 2019

The roof extension and building a third floor on top of it would ruin the overall composition of our building,
making it an eyescre amongst the row of 16 similar buildings in this part of Frognal Lane. The fact remains
that 8 Frognal Lane is located in Reddington/Frognal Conversation Area. | purchased this property based on
this fact.

Regards,

F S Long
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